
 

 

23 November 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As we are sure you know, all our students wear a lanyard as part of their compulsory uniform, 
since we returned in September. Each student was issued a lanyard in the colour that denotes 
their year group, and we have been impressed with how little fuss they have made in complying 
with this new requirement. 
 
Inevitably we have a few students who have lost their lanyards and in these instances parents 
need to purchase a replacement, priced £3.50, from our online School Shop via our website. The 
lanyards are listed right at the bottom of the School Shop page, you need to scroll right down 
past all the Revision Guides. 
 
Once you have placed the order and paid, the new lanyard will be given to your young person by 
the Hub Coordinator, as quickly as possible. 
 
In the event that a student forgets their lanyard at home, we are able to make a loan of a 
replacement for the day in exchange for their mobile phone being left in the care of the Hub 
Coordinator. However, persistent forgetting will result in further sanctions being set, as the 
lanyards are not an optional part of the uniform. 
 
Our thanks for your support with this. 
 
Best wishes, 
The Carrington Team. 
 

https://www.carringtonschool.org/quick-links/

